
Our OTIS programme (On Time, In School) is designed to promote
the importance of attendance.

Our whole school attendance since September 4th = 96.8%
National attendance = 93.4% 

Attendance this week
EYFS + KS1 Winners =EYFS = 98.6%

KS2 Winners = Year 4= 98.6%
Congratulations to our attendance winners this week

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

Dear all 
This week the Reception children had a wonderful day visiting Manchester Airport

Runway Visitor Park. The children really enjoyed their time and found it to be a valuable
learning experience. Everyone had a fantastic day, and even enjoyed some sun!

Our class photos were taken on Tuesday. Proofs will be sent home with the children as
soon as they are ready.

As the bank holiday weekend approaches, we hope you all have a relaxing and enjoyable
break. We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday, 7th May.

Thank you for your continued support.

Holiday club will be open on
Monday 3rd June and Tuesday
4th June. If you would like to

book a place for your child
please get in touch with

Marisa as soon as possible.

Thank you



Dates for the Diary

There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will endeavour to let you know
with as much notice as possible

Monday 6th May = Bank Holiday
Monday 13th-17th May = Year 6 SATs 
Monday 20th-21st May =  Year 2 Camping at school 
Monday 20th May-23rd May = Year 6 Bike ability week 
Tuesday 21st May -23rd May = Book fair after school 
Wednesday 22nd May = Year 1 & 2 Infant Music Festival at The
Heath High school 
Thursday 23rd May = Year 1 History Visitor
Friday 24th May = House day 5 Sports day. House colours to
be worn
Friday 24th May = School closes 
Monday 3rd June = INSET DAY 
Tuesday 4th June = INSET DAY 
Wednesday 5th June = School re-opens
Tuesday 18th June = Parents Evening 1
Thursday 20th June = Parents Evening 2  
Monday 1st July = Leavers service at Church for KS2 (times
tbc)
Friday 12th July = Whole school Bastille Day celebration =
Details to follow 
Thursday 18th July = Last day of term.



During the day the
children had a learning

session within the
cabin of the DC10
aircraft. Here the

children learnt about
different parts of an

aeroplane, talked about
some of the many jobs
at the airport as well as

visit the flight deck.  
Outdoors the guide

tour took us to look at
the movements on the

airfield and visit the
static aircraft on site.  

Children and staff
enjoyed a picnic lunch
while they watched the

planes fly overhead.



We bid farewell to Mrs. Rhoden, who has played a pivotal role in our school
community. Her dedication and commitment have left a lasting impact on all of us,

and we will truly miss her presence.
We thank Mrs. Rhoden for her hard work and passion in supporting our school and
our children. Her contributions have been invaluable, and we are grateful for the

positive influence she has had on all of us.
As we say goodbye to Mrs. Rhoden, we wish her all the best in her future endeavours

Children shared some of their fondest memories of Mrs Rhoden during our assembly
and each year group presented Mrs Rhoden with cards and some leaving gifts. 



Chloe received 25 Dojo Points
this week and turned her points
into prizes at our new Dojo Shop 

Well done Chloe 





School Holidays can be
found on our school

website within the tab
heading

 ‘Parent information’
Paper copies can also be
found in the letter racks
outside the main school

office.



As we move into the warmer months ahead, we would like to remind you that
pupils are able to wear summer uniforms after the Easter break.

Please note that sandals are NOT permitted as part of the uniform due to Health
and Safety reasons. We kindly ask for your cooperation in ensuring that your child

adheres to the uniform guidelines.

Please clearly mark all items of clothing with your child’s name

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR A REMINDER OF THE UNIFORM THAT
THE CHILDREN CAN WEAR DURING THE SUMMER TERM

Grey tailored shorts / skirt
Plain white shirt, blouse or Polo shirt (short-sleeve, no tie) 
Green & white summer dress with long or short white socks
NO SANDALS 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us maintain a smart and appropriate
dress code for our students.



Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of
vehicles parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times.
We understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it

comes to finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you
remain mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles


